
 

                  

    For Immediate Release 

 
For more information contact: Lynn Giess, darlynn@fallsnet.com  

 

National Show Set For Jan. 12 in Denver 
  

The 2016 National South Devon Show has been scheduled for Jan. 12 at 9:00 a.m. in the show 
arena at the National Western Stock Show, Denver, Colo. 
  

South Devon enthusiasts from across the U.S. will gather in Colorado for the national events 
including an open and junior show, junior showmanship, banquet and silent auction, annual meeting 
and board of directors meeting.  
  

The annual banquet and silent auction will be held on Jan. 10, 2016 at the National Western Club on 
the stock show grounds. Tickets are $25. 
  

The NASDA Youth Experience Program heifer will also be awarded during the 2016 activities. This 
is the fourth year a South Devon heifer has been awarded to a deserving youth. DLCC Ranch, Pierz, 
MN will donate the heifer. She will be awarded to the selected recipient on Jan. 12 during the National 
Show. Entries are due Nov. 1, 2015 and entry forms are available on the Junior Page of the South 
Devon website, www.southdevon.com. 
  

For more information about the South Devon activities in Denver contact the NASDA office, (303) 
770-3130 or e-mail Lynn Giess, darlynn@fallsnet.com. 
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